[Fwd: North Shore T.A.C. meeting]

Subject: [Fwd: North Shore T.A.C. meeting]
Date: Thu, 14 Apr 2005 18:00:29 -0700
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: North Shore T.A.C. meeting
Date: Thu, 14 Apr 2005 10:42:38 -0700 (PDT)
From: cathyadams@canada.com
To: Janice_Harris@dnv.org
CC: Council@dnv.org, managecomm@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org

re: North Shore Transportation Adviory Committee meeting
held April 7th, 2005 at Lions Bay Municipal Hall

| caught some of this week's West Vancouver council meeting
on cable t.v.

Of interest was the West Van committee rep's report (is it
Councillor Soprovich?). He did not have much of substance
to report, it having been the first meeting. He did say

that you had been elected Chair. About the only concrete
thing he had to say to his council was that there had been a
discussion about how to get more of the traffic onto
Capilano Road (and off of West Van streets, presumably).

Mayor Harris, can you give us some sense of that discussion?

| would expect that DNV representatives on that committee
would not be making any agreements concerning our roads and
highways, without consultation with the community.

| will be contacting the clerk's office to find out how to
obtain notices of meetings, agendas and minutes of this
committee. I'm sure there are citizens in North Vancouver
who will be interested to follow this committee's work.

Cathy Adams
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